
OIG Hotline 

 If you have information about fraud, waste, abuse or mismanagement, as well as other 

crimes or violations of Federal laws, rules, and regulations, relating to U.S. Department 

of Education or Federal Programs expenditures you may report it to the Office of 

Inspector General (OIG) Hotline. Such information includes allegations concerning 

contracts, grants, public corruption, conflict of interest, and other criminal or serious 

non-criminal misconduct involving employees, contractors/sub-contractors, and 

grantees/sub-grantees. 

You can submit your report to the OIG through one of two options. 

The Hotline may be used for unclassified information only 

at https://oig.state.gov/hotline. 

To submit classified information, contact the Hotline at (202) 647-3320 for further 

instructions.  
 

https://oig.state.gov/hotline

